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Project Description 
SDOT, in partnership with King County Metro, has 
begun working on a new design vision for Aurora Ave. 
This is a joint long-range planning study that will, 
with input from impacted stakeholders and members 
of the community, inform the scope and vision of the 
project. This project seeks to: 

•	 Enhance comfort and access for people walking, 
biking, and taking transit along the corridor

•	 Reduce collisions for all users
•	 Improve accessibility and safety

Project Benefits
•	 Develop a design vision that enhances safety, 

mobility, and accessibility for all travelers
•	  Identifies transit service improvement and 

connection needs
•	 Addresses the needs of residents, businesses, 

and corridor stakeholders 

Schedule 
•	 Summer/Fall 2022: Launch survey #1 to 

understand key concerns
•	 Winter 2023: Design and planning phase, 

develop alternatives 
•	 Summer 2023: Launch survey #2 to receive 

feedback on design alternatives 
•	 Fall 2023: Share outcome 

Project Area Map 
Due to the length of Aurora Ave, and to accommodate 
different access needs, SDOT plans to divide the 
corridor into these five segments: 

•	 Harrison St to N 38th St
•	 N 38th St to Winona Ave N
•	 Winona Ave N to N 85th St 
•	 N 85th St to N 115th St 
•	 N 115th St to N 145th St 
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Segment 1: 
Roy St to 
N 38th St 

Segment 2: 
N 38th St to 
Winona Ave N 

Segment 3:
Winona Ave N 
to N 85th St 

Segment 4:
N 85th St to 
N 115th St 

Segment 5: 
N 115th St 
to N 145th

http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/auroraproject
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/current-projects/aurora-ave-n-safety-planning-study


Related Projects 
•	 King County Metro – E Line Expansion Study
•	 Northbound Bus and Transit (BAT) lane south of Aurora Bridge
•	 Green Lake Outer Loop
•	 Home Zone Program
•	 Vision Zero N 130th St Project

Funding 
This project is possible thanks to the 2021 WSDOT Pedestrian and 
Bicycle Program grant, funding from King County Metro, and the Levy to 
Move Seattle. 

If you need this information 
translated, please call  
(206) 905-3620. 

如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 
請致電 (206) 905-3620. 

Kung kailangan mo ang 
impormasyon na ito na 
nakasalin sa Tagalog 
mangyari lamang na 
tumawag sa (206) 905-3620. 

Si necesita traducir esta 
información al español, llame 
al (206) 905-3620. 

Nếu quý vị cần thông tin này 
chuyển ngữ sang tiếng Việt xin 
gọi (206) 905-3620. 

이 정보를 번역해야 하는 
경우 전화하십시오.  
(206) 905-3620. 

እዚ ሓበሬታ እዚ ኺትርጐም እንተ 
ደሊኻ በጃኻ ደዊልካ  
(206) 905-3620. 

Have more questions?  
Interested in receiving project updates? 

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/transportation/metro/travel-options/bus/rapidride/e-line.aspx
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/bike-program/protected-bike-lanes/green-lake-outer-loop
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/programs/home-zone-program
https://www.seattle.gov/transportation/projects-and-programs/safety-first/vision-zero

